
UPDATE: OCTOBER1, 2021 

Upon further consideration of the updated CDC and Ohio Department of Health 

guidance, effective immediately, the Ottawa County Municipal Court has revised
and implemented the following measures: 

Social distancing (maintaining a distance of 6 feet) will be in effect 

whenever possible 

Visitors are required to wear a mask whether you are fully vaccinated or 

not. 

Temperature taking is required whether you are vaccinated or not, 

whether you feel sick, or that you may be experiencing any symptoms of 

an illness or not. 

If you are experiencing any symptoms of an illness, feel sick, or if you are 

running an abnormal temperature (or a temperature above 99 degrees),

you should immediately leave the court house and call the clerk's office.

If you are not a party to a civil case, criminal defendant, victim (victim's

legal advocate), or a witness in a case being heard today, you are 

required to wait outside. This does not apply to attorneys or 

jurors/prospective jurors. 
As always: sanitize your hands before entering and after leaving the Court; 

avoid close contact with others; avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth; 

cover coughing and sneezing; and no handshaking. 

The health and safety of our staff and public is our number one priority. Thank

you for your cooperation with these policies and continue to do everything you 

can to keep yourself, your family and the general public safe. Thank you for your 

cooperation in addressing these difficult times and ever-changing circumstances. 

Sincerely, 

Louis P. Wargo llI 

Judge 
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